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Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

October 10, 2020
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."
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COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Oct. 8, 2020 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Report from Board meeting Oct 8

The Board decided to continue with the first and third 
Saturdays for Breakfast meetings through the end of 2020 
but decided to move the meeting to 8:00 a.m. Looking at the
former Breakfast schedule, the team assigned for this coming
Saturday is the Bowdens and Howards. At this time, we are 
not serving buffet style. Someone from the kitchen will need 
to serve people as they come through the line.

The Board decided to sell 22" Christmas wreaths for delivery 
Nov. 30-Dec. 7, 2020 as a fundraiser. The Board also is 
looking into acquiring technology equipment for 
presentations and club speakers. If any members have 
equipment they would be willing to donate, please contact 
Missy Bonderer at mb10mcs@yahoo.com.

The Pool Committee recommended that the Pool Agreement 
be presented to the City of Ashland for approval.  

Membership dues are currently due, with the cost being $80 
for the first member in the household and $40 for second 
members in a household or Lifetime members. You can either
pay directly to Barrett Glascock at P.O. Box 201 or pay online
through https://form.jotform.com/72136728772160. 

Letitia DenHartog
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